
Miracle Village is continuously working to stop the spread 

of the Coronavirus.  We will be following the CDC 

Guidelines and all ordinances from the local and state 

government. 

 

We have suspended our office hours for the month of April 

until further notice.  If you have any questions or concerns 

please do not hesitate to call us at (850) 222-0561. 

 

If you are requesting an application for residency at 

Miracle Village, please call the above number and we will 

mail you the application.  When you call please leave your 

name, address and phone number. 

 

We will ask that you return this application via mail (1208 

Birmingham Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32304) with all 

the necessary documentation and all signed and completed 

forms.  If you should have any questions regarding the 

application process, please call the above phone number. 

 

Thanks for considering Miracle Village as your forever 

home.  

 

 

 

Be safe! 
 


